
July 17, 2017 
 

POSTING 

 

 
RIVERVIEW SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

OPEN SUPPLEMENTAL POSITIONS FOR 2017-2018 

 

MUSICAL DIRECTOR 

MUSICAL PRODUCER 
 

 

 

Supplemental positions are approved annually by the Riverview Board of 

School Directors according to the RSD-REA Collective Bargaining Agreement 

effective 7/1/14 to 6/30/18.  Persons presently in these positions, who desire 

consideration for reapproval, should submit a letter of interest.  Other persons 

interested in applying should submit a letter of interest and resume to Mr. Eric 

Hewitt, Principal, no later than Monday, July 31, 2017.  Refer to Job Description for 

more details.   

 


